

DEPARTMENT OF PERMITTING SERVICES

Isiah Leggett

County Executive

June 21, 2012

Diane R. Schwartz Jones

Director

Mr. Dan Bishop EMCO Site Solutions 4700 Annapolis Road Bladensburg, MD 20710

Re:

Pave Drain

Dear Mr. Bishop:

Please be advised that the Stormwater Management New Products and Materials Committee for Montgomery County has recommended approval of the above mentioned product for use in Montgomery County as a permeable pavement.

The approval is based on the following conditions.

- 1. This approval is valid for a period not to exceed five years. Manufacturer must reapply for approval to continue use of this product prior to the end of the five year period; or, the product will no longer be acceptable for use.
- 2. This product is approved in accordance with the MDE approval letter dated March 29, 2012 and must be designed in accordance with revised Chapter 5 of the 2000 Maryland Stormwater Design Manual.
- 3. Structures proposed within the Public Right of Way must have prior approval by the Montgomery County Department of Transportation and the Department of Permitting Services, Right of Way Section.

All changes and/or modifications to the approved design parameters for this product must be submitted to the County for approval prior to use in the County. Failure to do so will result in revocation of this approval.

If you have questions or comments please contact me at 240-777-6343.

Richard R. Brush

Manager

cc:

William Campbell Tom Weadon